DRAFT SIGNAGE STRATEGY [N
AND WAYFINDING STYLE Port Hedland
GUIDE -
AVAILABLE FOR
PUBLIC COMMENT

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Port Hedland (Town)
has initiated the draft Signage Strategy and Wayfinding Style
Guide (the Strategy) for public advertising.

The draft Strategy is available to view at the Town's Civic
Centre during office hours up to and including close of
business on 4 October 2024. Any queries can be directed to
Development Services on 9111 5000. The draft Strategy can
also be viewed on the Town of Port Hedland website at:

https://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/planning-building-and-
environment/planning/public-consultation.aspx

Submissions on the draft Strategy may be lodged in writing
addressed to Development Services, Town of Port Hedland,
PO Box 41, Port Hedland WA 6721 or via email;
eplanning@porthedlandwa.gov.au.

Submissions should be lodged with the Town on or before
close of business on 4 October 2024.

Carl Askew
Chief Executive Officer




